

Atoms for Peace

Mr Mohammad Ahmadian

Vice President of AEOL and Managing
Director
Nuclear Power Production & Development
Company of Iran
8, Tandis St.
Africa Ave.
P.O. Box 14395-1486
TEHRAN
ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN

Vienna International Centre, PO Box 100, 1400 Vienna, Austria Phone: (+43 1) 2600 • Fax: (+43 1) 26007 Email: Official.Mail@iaea.org • Internet: http://www.iaea.org

In reply please refer to: N4.10.1-IRA
Dial directly to extension: (+431) 2600-22805

2014-04-07

Dear Mr Ahmadian,

Thank you for your letter dated 16 March 2014, reference no.LTR-4100-9270092, inviting me to visit Nuclear Power Production & Development Company of Iran (NPPD) and Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant (NPP). I am very much interested to meet you and your colleagues to discuss issues of the future cooperation between NPPD and the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA).

However, due to unexpected commitments I have to postpone the proposed visit to a later date. Mr Pal Vincze of the Division of Nuclear Power, Department of Nuclear Energy, will contact you regarding the visit to be rescheduled at an appropriate time.

I look forward to meeting with you and your staff.

Yours sincerely,

Alexander Bychkov Deputy Director General

Head of the Department of Nuclear Energy

cc: Permanent Mission in Vienna